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Comments: I live north of the prescribed project but as a frequent user of the Chumstick Hwy  I can clearly see

how there is a great need for this work to be done.  Making the project area more resilient to wildfire will be

advantageous to anyone living in North Central Washington.  Thanks and I will be looking forward to seeing this

project implemented


